Gity of New Pedford

IN COMMITTEE

March 14, 2019

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Appointments & Briefings at a Meeting held on Monday, March 11, 2019,
considered a COMMUNICATION, City Clerk/Clerk of the City Council, to City Council, on
behalf of Victor Garcia, 18 Walker Street, Apt 2W, New Bedford, MA 02746 d/b/a Victor
Garcia, 18 Walker Street, Apt 2W, New Bedford, MA 02746, hereby submitting a copy of the
Application requesting a NEW PRIVATE LIVERY LICENSE to carry passengers for hire over
the streets of New Bedford. (Ref’d 1/24/19) (2/11/19-tabled)

On motion by Councillor Morad and seconded by Councillor Abreu, the Committee VOTED: To
recommend to the City Council to take “No Further Action” on the COMMUNICATION, City
Clerk/Clerk of the City Council, to City Council, on behalf of Victor Garcia, 18 Walker Street,
Apt 2W, New Bedford, MA 02746 d/b/a Victor Garcia, 18 Walker Street, Apt 2W, New
Bedford, MA 02746, hereby submitting a copy of the Application requesting a NEW PRIVATE
LIVERY LICENSE to carry passengers for hire over the streets of New Bedford. This motion
passed on a voice vote.

IN COMMITTEE ON APPOINTMENTS &
BRIEFINGS

Councillor Debora Coelho, Chairperson
DC: dmb



